
Newsletter 
 

St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 

Dear Parents 

 

It was so lovely to celebrate Year 3’s First Holy Communion, during our special Mass on Monday. The 

whole school came together, and sang beautifully in support of Year 3. Thank you to the Year 3       

parents who prepared their children so well, to receive this blessed sacrament.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23/6/2023 

Medication 

A reminder that, if your child suffers from Hay 

Fever and they take medication, please make sure 

they take it before school.   

It is advisable to also apply sun cream before 

school as the children are outside quite a lot, at PE 

and playtime. 

Hot weather 

Just some reminders  

 All children should have a named, school 

sun hat in school (available from our       

uniform suppliers) 

 The school is not able to apply sun cream to 

children and so sun cream should be        

applied before they come to school 

 All children may bring a named water bottle 

into school (no Air Up bottles please). 

Uniform—The children may wear summer       

uniform up until  the Autumn half term (October). 



Headteacher:  Miss H Elwes                                                                                                     Website: www.stanselms.wandsworth.sch.uk 

                                                                                                                                             Twitter: @stanselms_toot 

Dates 

July 

4th Class photos (date change) 

6th INSET day 

17th Rec, Year 1 and Year 2 singing concert 2:30pm 

(date change) 

13th Y6 production 5pm 

14th Uniform sale 

19th Y6 Leavers’ Mass  and disco 4.30 

21st End of term 2:00pm (Y6 leave at 12:00) 

Best wishes 

 

Hattie Elwes 

Headteacher 

Year 5 and 6 have produced some wonderful paintings, as part of their RE learning 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jesus is always with us 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pentecost 

Good luck to Year 6 who are off on school journey 

next week, and a huge thank you to Mr Dobson, Miss 

Cowan and Miss Ireland,for giving up their time to 

accompany them. 


